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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

Notice is hereby given that Manatee County Government has rejected all proposals received in response to  

Request for Qualifications (RFQ) No. 22-TA004392BB and cancels the RFQ. Notice is also given that the 

County intends to resolicit for the services. 

 

ENABLING/REGULATING AUTHORITY 

Federal/State Laws, Administrative Rulings, Manatee County Comp Plan/Land Development Code, 

Ordinances, Resolutions, Policy 

 

Pursuant to RFQ No. 22-TA004392BB, Section A.17, Reserved Rights, the County is publishing notice of its 

decision to reject all proposals received and cancel the RFQ. Pursuant to F.S. 119.071(1)(b)3, if an agency rejects 

all replies submitted in response to a competitive solicitation and the agency concurrently provides notice of its 

intent to reissue the competitive solicitation, the rejected replies remain exempt from s. 119.07(1) and s. 24(a), 

Art. I of the State Constitution until such time as the agency provides notice of an intended decision concerning 

the reissued competitive solicitation or until the agency withdraws the reissued competitive solicitation.  

 

BACKGROUND 

 

DESCRIPTION:   

At the request of the Utilities Department, the Procurement Division solicited RFQ No. 22-TA004392BB for  

Utility Locating Services. The scope includes utility locating services for Sunshine State One Call of Florida 

(SSOCOF) Call Sunshine Tickets and Subsurface Utility Engineering (SUE) services.  

 

SOLICITATION DETAILS: 

The RFQ was advertised on October 13, 2022 on the Manatee County and DemandStar websites. It was also 

provided to the Manatee County Chamber of Commerce, Manasota Black Chamber of Commerce, Gulf Coast 

Builders Exchange, and Gulf Coast Latin Chamber of Commerce for release to their members. One 

responsive/responsible proposal was received from the following firm: McKim & Creed, Inc. 
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